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Friends of Fairlands 

November 2009 

Dear Parents/carers 

The main fundraising event of this term is fast approaching. 

Friends of Fairlands Christmas Fayre 

Saturday 5th December 11am – 2pm 

We will be having a large range of stalls to suit all ages. There will be stalls for Christmas gifts, 

games to play and many activities craft stalls. And not forgetting a certain someone’s grotto to 

visit. We will be having a present room for only children to enter. So look out for that special 

present under the Christmas tree!  There will be turkey rolls, drinks and cakes available so skip 

lunch and eat with us. 

In order to fill these stalls and have a successful event we are asking for your donations.  We will 

be running a competition on this Friday 27th November which we are asking for sweets, 

chocolates and Novelty items to donate to our jam jar tombola. The sweets or chocolates must 

be wrapped. The class with the most sweets, chocolates and novelty items will win a prize. 

Friends of Fairlands will buy the class some wet playtime equipment. So come on parents bring 

in those sweets for your child’s class.  

On Friday 4th December we will be having a non-school uniform day at school. Instead of 

paying on that day, we are asking for bottles to be donated. Please hand in an alcohol bottles 

directly to your class teacher or to any Friends of Fairlands members who will be in the play 

ground that morning.  

We will also require any cake donations nearer the time. Please bring in any cakes on either 

Friday 4th December or deliver them to school from 10am on the morning of the fayre. If you 

are no Jamie or Nigella in the kitchen then don’t worry- all the supermarkets do great cakes, 

some of them plain so you can decorate them yourselves or with the help of your children. 

We look forward to seeing you and your families and friends at the fayre and we hope that you 

enjoy the day. 

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Jackie Gray (FoF Chairperson) 


